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July 2,2015 ^ Jennifer L Bradfute 
505.648.1045 
Fax: 505.84S.1882 
Jlbfflmodrall.com 

Via E-mail and U.S. Mail 

Mr. David Catanach, Director 
Oil Conservation Division 
New Mexico Department of Energy, 
Minerals and Natural Resources 
1220 South Saint Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Re: Continuance of Case No. 15280 

Dear Mr. Catanach: 

This letter serves as a request for a two month continuance of the 
above-referenced case while the parties work on resolving the matter. We have 
contacted counsel for ConocoPhillips Company, Ernie Padilla, and he does not 
oppose this request. Four Star Oil and Gas Company respectfully requests that 
this matter be placed on the Hearing Examiner Docket scheduled for 
September 3,2015. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer L. Bradfute 

cc: Ernie Padilla 
Will Jones 
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